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August Meeting
Our August meeting will be held on August 14th at 7:30
p.m. All meetings are held at our Community Center on
the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 7:30 p.m.

4th Annual FLCA Bagboard Tournament
This is a great event for a great cause! Don’t play?
Come out and watch or get in on the raffle for some
great prizes.

If you have any questions regarding the Tournament,
please contact Katie at: katiemuller816@yahoo.com

FLCA Dues
Once again, thank you to all of the FLCA members for
understanding how vital association dues are to our
community. We cannot stress enough the importance
of dues in order to keep our community up and running
efficiently. We will continue to work diligently to collect
from the negligent property owners who have not met
their obligations yet reap the rewards. A list of dues
paid members and a breakdown of the FLCA budget
can be viewed at flcaonline.org

Lake Notes
Zebra Mussels have spread extensively in the Great
Lakes region in the past decade and have made their way
into Forest Lake. They attach themselves to any solid
underwater object such as boat hulls, pontoons, piers,
rocks and even other zebra mussels. They may look
harmless, but Zebra Mussel shells are very sharp and
can easily cut hands and feet. We suggest wearing water
shoes when swimming at the beaches or sand bar.
Please avoid picking them up or pulling them off of
objects as well.

2nd Annual Kids Movie Night
Movie Night was a big hit with kids and adults last year,
so we had to make it an annual Forest Lake Event! It will
be held at the Forest Lake Community Center on
Saturday, September 15th. The event is open to FLCA
members and their guests and the fee is $2.00 per
person. You must RSVP for this event by e-mailing
your name, address and number of adults & children
attending to: chair@flcaonline.org by 9/7/18. Check-in
is at 7:00 p.m. and the movie will start at dusk. We will be
serving hotdogs, chips and water before the movie
starts, but feel free to pack a cooler with your favorite
food and beverages. There will be fresh popped
popcorn for the movie.
The movie has not been selected yet, but will be
posted on our FL Facebook page and website
(flcaonline.org) when it is. We will be watching the
movie on a large projector screen outside in the field.
Suggested items to bring are: blankets, chairs,
flashlight, bug spray and a cooler with snacks and
adult/kid beverages. Adults without children are
welcome too!

Beaches and Parks
Only members of the FLCA and guests accompanied
by members are allowed on any property owned by the
FLCA. This includes Forest Lake itself as it is a private
lake. Our parks and beaches are patrolled regularly as
we have people from near and far, as well as



non-members, who want to swim, picnic, boat and fish
in our lake.
All watercraft used and stored on Forest Lake must
have a FLCA boat sticker. Please affix 2018 stickers on
your boats and cars so they are visible. We are constantly
monitoring watercraft stored and used on the lake. If you
have not paid your 2018 dues and have a watercraft at
a park, remove it or it will be removed. Watercraft
stickers are available to all FLCA members. Costs are
$5.00 for non-motorized watercraft and $25.00 for
motorized watercraft. Visit flcaonline.org for a full list of
Parks/Beaches & Boating/ Fishing Rules.
Also, we will be placing Coyote decoys at the
beaches in another attempt to deter the geese. The
geese have been especially troublesome this year as
many were herded out of Kemper for their PGA event.
Please do not remove or let your children play on
them.

SAVE THE DATE!!

August 4: Bagboard Tournament
September 2: Venetian Night
September 15: Movie Night
October 20: Halloween Parade
Look for the next FLCA Newsletter in October!

Please Slow Down
We continue to receive numerous complaints about the
driving in our neighborhood. Keep in mind that we don’t
have sidewalks and there are children, adults and pets
on our streets every day. The 25 MPH Speed Limit is
too fast for our neighborhood to begin with and careless
and disrespectful drivers are going well above it. Be
considerate of your neighbors and other residents. The
few seconds you think your saving by speeding to your
destination could seriously injure or kill someone. Is it
worth it?
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